
March 3, 2023

Greetings!

As a resident of Gwinnett County, you know there is always a lot going on in the community. Read this
newsletter to stay up-to-date on the latest news from your County government.
 
Gwinnett County Government appreciates your help keeping your neighbors informed by sharing the
following information through your homeowner association newsletter, website, and emails and by talking
to your friends and family. 

What's new on TV Gwinnett?

Gwinnett County brings you the latest news and happenings about your community.

March 1 marked the start of Women's History
Month. Watch as Chairwoman Nicole Hendrickson
kicks off the monthlong celebration.

Check out more videos on TV Gwinnett Video on
Demand.

Chairwoman Hendrickson delivers the State of the County Address

In her third State of the County address, Chair ​woman Nicole
Hendrickson remarked on how the County ensures today’s
decisions will build tomor ​row’s solutions by being thoughtful,
purposeful, and deliberate. Hendrickson cited Gwinnett's
ability to maintain its Triple AAA/Aaa bond rating, the
establishment of the Housing and Community Develop ​ment
Division, and the opening of The Water Tower to better serve
our community.

Visit GwinnettCounty.com/SOTC to watch the ad ​dress and
learn more about our 2022 accomplish ​ments and 2023 vision.

Attend a Ride Gwinnett Idea Lab

Reimagine the future of public transit at a Ride Gwinnett
Idea Lab on Saturday, March 4 from 10:00am to noon.
During the meeting, you can share your ideas for transit and
work with the County on its Transit Development Plan. 

Launched in spring 2022, Gwinnett’s Transit Development
Plan is evaluating both present and future transit needs and
services provided by regional partners, including the
Atlanta-Region Transit Link Authority and Xpress.

https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/Home
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/Home
https://vimeo.com/798425997
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3CjHzModkf68kyqwWSbx9Kz7Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001S3TuXqMdka3qcvmnssKNy0XOFuaharc8tSwWxf0ssPIJGQ2eZEq98wsw95IXOWP51nYmVsydi2J9qFnOk4_SvRrzIjteSd1zXqbdmQL8TapcQLc1SRivyMZu9rohZ7cjpidbZ8qcZekEuGbuT78Tyx7A5Gn8M_r51KKRaM8IEzFWgcuz9AZ_Ch0KVi9I4QXaXHexSFrclAnmILU2CbymMVwCG4HI0p8lPd_1p4Qbd0APqf93QPwzeJtWRlMYqb7VWO8g3enCazsHzDbqFZmQzoGxByy5_M8d%26c%3DQ_ZbC26Z1sL-Tq1y2s458oRIV-_UBXRWY4WrubfuufD3USKMxvUW7Q%3D%3D%26ch%3DSGnbNngwFeitQ53u1fCL8mj06bf4EGnotjGu8iF1j5aYMmqgJyfGHA%3D%3D
https://gwinnettcounty.com/sotc
https://vimeo.com/804008341
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytransit/transitdevelopmentplan?utm_source=news-for-neighborhoods&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gc-transportation-tdp
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/Home


Gwinnett Police to address safety concerns at community meeting

The Gwinnett Police Department will be hosting a
community meeting to discuss youth homicides and the
number of overdoses among teens on Thursday, March 9
at 6:30pm in Norcross. Residents who have questions
about police procedures or concerns about what’s going on
in their neighborhood are encouraged to attend.

The event will take place at the Universal Church located
at 6081 Singleton Road in Norcross. Police Chief J.D.
McClure and members of the command staff from West
Precinct and Criminal Investigations will be part of the
panel discussion. Spanish language assistance will be
available.

Gwinnett Code Enforcement to host Clean Community Forum on March 16

Residents are invited to attend the Gwinnett Clean
Community Forum on Thursday, March 16 at the
Pinckneyville Park Community Recreation Center located at
4650 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard in Berkeley Lake.
From 5:30pm to 7:30pm, attendees will hear presentations
by Gwinnett Code Enforcement, Gwinnett Clean &
Beautiful, and Gwinnett Transportation on the collective
efforts of the County and residents to keep Gwinnett a safe,
livable, and healthy community.

Attendees will have the opportunity to share their
neighborhood successes and ask questions. For more

information, contact Shannon Ashe at Shannon.Ashe@GwinnettCounty.com.

Find a rewarding career with Gwinnett County Government

Start your career with Gwinnett County Government at the
annual Career From Here hiring event on Friday, March 17
from 9:00am to 3:00pm at the Gas South Convention
Center in Duluth. Candidates will have the opportunity to
interview with County representatives, review their resume
with the Department of Human Resources, and meet current
employees to learn how they can thrive in a variety of fields.
Visit GwinnettCountyJobs.com to learn about opportunities
with Gwinnett and apply.

The Gas South Convention Center is located at 6400
Sugarloaf Parkway in Duluth. Gwinnett County offers competitive benefits, paid training, educational
incentives for certain positions, tuition reimbursement, career advancement, and much more.

Gwinnett awarded federal grant to address roadway safety issues

Gwinnett County has been awarded $200,000 in federal
funding through the U.S. Department of
Transportation’s Safe Streets and Roads for All grant
program. The County will contribute a match of $50,000
for a total of $250,000 to create the Countywide Safety
Action Plan, which will implement measures that prevent
roadway deaths and injuries. This plan will aim at reducing
motorist, bicyclist, and pedestrian fatalities on County-
maintained roads and state routes.

The Gwinnett Department of Transportation has identified
safety improvement projects through various ongoing

planning efforts, including the Comprehensive Transportation Plan, the Safe and Equitable Access Study,
and the recent voter-approved Special Purpose Local Option Sales Tax program.

Learn more about recycling in Gwinnett

Gwinnett is committed to recycling and to reducing the

mailto:Shannon.Ashe@GwinnettCounty.com
https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/gwinnett/
https://www.transportation.gov/grants/ss4a/2022-awards-action-plan-grants


volume of waste going into landfills. Residents have
several opportunities to recycle and dispose of unwanted
items, including recycling curbside or at a glass recycling
drop-off location. You can also attend an upcoming
recycling event.
 
Visit GwinnettCB.org/Recycling to learn other ways to
recycle items like #4 through #7 plastics, plastic bags and
wraps, foam, and plastic dinnerware.

Tax Assessor’s Office issues Real Estate Property Annual Notices of Assessment

Most Residential and Commercial Annual Notices of
Assessment for 2023 will be mailed in April. An Annual
Notice of Assessment is not a tax bill. The notice in ​forms
you of the value assessed on your residential or
commercial real estate as of January 1, 2023. Property
owners may appeal the assessed value within 45 days of
the date of the notice by submitting a completed PT-311A
state appeal form to the Tax Assessors’ Office or visiting
Gwinnett-Assessor.com.

Visit our website, social media for latest COVID-19 news

To stay up to date on the County’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic, visit our website,
GwinnettCounty.com or follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram @GwinnettGov. 

Follow us on

 ​  ​  ​
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